September 10, 2019

NOTICE OF THE REGULAR MEETING
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
BENNETT BEAR CREEK FARMS WATER & SANITATION DISTRICT

Please take notice that the Regular Meeting of the Directors of Bennett Bear
Creek Farms Water & Sanitation District will be held on Tuesday September 10,
2019 at 3:00 PM, at 9850-B W. Girton Drive, Lakewood, CO 80228. Business to be
conducted at this meeting will include:

1. Minutes July 9, 2019

2 Staff Reports

3. Financial Statements
4. Payment of Expenditures
5. Adjournment

By: Donald D. Vogt”
Recording Secretary

Date Posted: September 6, 2019



